
      

 

Dear Parent  

As we all know , Kite Flying is popular sport amongst young children and students 

and it catches pace weeks before, during and after the Independence Day celebrations 

in the month of August every year.  

However, kite flying by using thread made out of plastic, nylon or similar such 

synthetic material including popularly known "Chinese thread/manja" or any other 

thread coated with glass/metallic components causes a lot of injury to human beings 

and birds which many a times turns out to be fatal.  

Apart from this, such kite flying threads being non-biodegradable, causes harm to the 

environment. These also sometimes result in flash-over on the power lines and sub-

stations thereby causing power interruptions to consumers, straining and damaging 

electrical assets, causing accidents, injuries and loss of life.   

At Bal Bharati Public School, Rohini , we request you to share this valuable 

information with your wards and sensitize them towards this matter of ecological and 

environmental concern. 

We seek your complete cooperation in pledging not to fly kites this time. 

HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY!  

 

GEETA GANGWANI  

PRINCIPAL  


